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Relias Learning Upgrade 
Jan. 15, 2022 

 

 

Dear Provider, 
 
Optum Idaho is excited to announce that we are upgrading the Relias Learning Management System (LMS) to 
support access to needed training content and continuing education units (CEUs) for network providers.  
 
The functionality of Relias will remain the same. The upgrade will include some visual and operational 
improvements. 
 
On Relias, network providers now have access to over 1,200 courses. If a network provider needs to create a 
Relias account, please email optum.idaho.education@optum.com.   
 
You can log into Relias Learning at https://optumidaho.training.reliaslearning.com/. 
 
Thank you,  
 

The Optum Idaho Education and Training Team 

Alert Summary: Upgrades to the Relias Learning Management System (Relias Learning) will go into effect 
January 2022 to support network provider access to needed training content and continuing education units 
(CEUs).  
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